OPEN
EVENING
2025

We're looking forward
to welcoming you to our
Chichester High School
2025 Open Evening.

Everyone is welcome!

We THRIVE at CHS

OPEN
MORNINGS

We're looking forward to
welcoming you to our Chichester
High School 2025 Open Mornings.

Wednesday (9.15am and 10.15am)
17th September

T** October

15" October

Details re booking will be on the
CHS website.




